
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 7 2020 
 
Dear Oak Class 
 
I am so sorry that circumstances mean we cannot meet face to face at 
the moment. I am very much looking forward to meeting you in 
September but in the meantime I have made a video to introduce myself 
and read you one of my favourite stories.  
 
Over the next two weeks I will be phoning you for a little chat so you 
might want to talk to your child to prepare them that I’m going to call 
and perhaps they could have some things to tell me about themselves 
e.g. what toys they like, pets they might have etc. Please do not worry if 
they are too shy to come to the phone. It might be easier to put me on 
speaker phone so you can support the conversation.  
 
The call will probably come up as ‘No caller ID’. If I don’t get an answer 
I’ll leave a short message and try and call again another time.  
 
So I hope you enjoy the video which you can view here: 
https://youtu.be/wVvey0bEG-4  and I look forward to talking to you 
soon.  
 
In the meantime if you have any questions please feel free to email the 
school office or our class email oak@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Collins  
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